
Claudette Kelley ------------------------------------ President
Nancy Croxton --------------------------------- Vice-President
Gail Black ------------------------------------------ Secretary
Joan Bell ----------------------------------------- Treasurer
Barbara Fagan --------------------------------------- Reporter

Although the F. B. L. A. has been organized
only three year s , it has proved to be an out-
standing club. The project of the F. B. L. A.
is to type for teachers and community organi-
zations. At the District Meeting at Lancaster
in January, Nancy Croxton was elected vice-
president of District V. and Byron Brazzell
was chosen "Mr. Future Business Executive. II

The club also attended the State Convention at
the Jefferson Hotel in Columbia.
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